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Subject: Comments regarding Draft Plan of Subdivision - File Number 19T-19V003

| am the resident of Savona Place. After | reviewed the draft plan of subdivision File 19T-19V003, | have a couple of
concerns.

Firstly, the new street parallel to Grand Truck Ave on the plan is too close to the curve. It is questionable whether the
drivers/walkers will have enough reaction time to stop or have full and wide visibility.

Secondly, the space was originally reserved for the elementary school. The community expected that some of the space
is used for the playground or green area as the part of the elementary school. However, in this plan there is no
playground or green area.

| am only willing to give permission to make my email address available to public, but no other personal information.

Thanks!
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